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Dear UTC commissioners,

The Puget Sound Energy IRP addresses use of natural gas but does not mention fugitive gas
emissions.  This is unacceptable.  Recent research suggests that upstream methane emissions
more than double the adverse climate impacts from simply combusting fracked gas.  PSE
should be required to redo their analyses based on sound science.

Thanks,

Andy Su
541-9059729
PO Box  1706 Bend, Or 97709
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